
A very sincere “Thank You” 

          Thank you all once again for all you are doing in the best way   

          you can. Communication is key and I’d like to thank our:- 

 

 Parents for messages of encouragement on the Questionnaires 

and through Seesaw. Thank you too for being open and honest 

and for asking for support when you need it. In the midst of your 

own busyness, you have taken on the “mantle of teacher” and 

didn’t sign up for that in life!  

 Children for the high level of work you are getting through – it’s 

making your teachers very happy. 

 Secretaries for keeping going with all the “behind the scenes” 

administration that is invaluable to us all. 

 Caretaker and Cleaner for continuing to provide a safe, hygenic 

working environment. Your sense of humour is also a great tonic. 

 Classroom Assistants for supervising the home learning of the 

43 children of key workers day in and day out. Thanks also to 

Teresa and Wendy for keeping everyone safe at lunchtime. 

 Teachers for working steadfastly to deliver the curriculum in a 

manageable and organised way to make the “home learning” as 

near as what you would be doing in school at this time.  Thank 

you for all the videos you have uploaded and endless hours of 

preparation. Thank you for caring deeply about how the children 

are learning and progressing.  

 

        We are all “working together to achieve our best” in this very  

     different world.  Thank you all.          

       

    Yours,  

    Mrs Steen                                                     4th February 2021 

     


